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Telephone: 0151-9248661       

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

 

                                                                    

                                                              
 

 

 

 

Recycling Appeal for CAFOD 
On behalf of CAFOD we are asking you to bring in unwanted or old: Gold, Silver, 

Costume jewellery, Old and New banknotes (UK and Foreign), even broken and 

damaged items. CAFOD work with partners throughout the world to overcome 

poverty and justice. 

 

Nursery Stay & Play 
NBW and NEW are having several Stay & Play sessions next week, please ask the 

teacher for details if needed. Thanks 

 

Year 4 Raffle 
Evan, James, Ava, Amelia & Ellie from 4B collected a fantastic £77.32 for CAFOD. 

Well done! 

 

World Book Day Reading Challenge 
World Book Day is on 5th March 2020 and this year we are taking part in the Everton 

in the Community reading challenge, the challenge of reading 14 books in a month. A 

letter has been out to all pupils, so please check their book wallets. Details are on  

our school website. 

 

Year 4 Holy Communion Meeting 
The next First Holy Communion meeting for Ss Peter & Paul’s parish is on 

Wednesday 12th February at 3.45 or 6pm and will take place in St Helen’s parish hall.  

 

Bluebell Fayre – see flyer 
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Diary Dates 

 

Tues 11th – 3.30pm 

Girls football v 

Netherton Moss 

 

Tues 11th – 2OW 

& 4R Parents’ 

Evening 

 

Weds 12th – Late 

night Parents’ 

Evening 

 

Thurs 13th – 

Parents’ Evening 

(except 2OW & 

4R) 

 

Fri 14th – Year 2 

Fairytale Day 

 

Welfare Assistant 
If you would be 

interested in working 

in school as a casual 

Lunch-time Welfare 

Assistant, please call 

school with your 

contact details and 

we can give you 

further information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

This week 

 
Attendance 

 

       96 % 

Recycling Tip of the Week 

    Remember to turn lights off 
when you leave a room                                

           Pope Francis’s Prayer Intention for February 

 

Pope Francis calls for the entire world to hear the cries of 

migrants, many of whom are victims of criminal human 

trafficking. 

 

 


